Thursday 16 January 2025

Dear Parents/Carers of Class 3,

| am writing to advise you that Mrs Clark, your child’s class Learning Support Assistant,
has successfully gained a permanent position in another school. Therefore, her last day
at our school will be tomorrow.

Mrs Persson will become the class Learning Support Assistant until the end of this
academic year in July. Mrs Persson has been in Class 3 for the past week, therefore she
is familiar with the school’s policies and routines and most importantly with your
children!

| am sure that you would like to join me in wishing Mrs Clark every success in her new
job and to welcome Mrs Persson to Class 3.

Yours sincerely,
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Ms Charman
Headteacher
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